
Texas Tech University 

Department of Anthropology 

February 7 , 1973 

Mr. Don Crabtree 
Rt. 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

Lubbock, Texas 79409 

Phone (806) 742-0lll 

Your letter of January 26th with the several enclosures has just arrived. 
Thanks very much for sending me your ideas and the several items of infor­
mation. When I have completed the first draft of the manuscript, I will 
probably want to check further with you on several specific matters. 

Meantime, I do appreciate your letting me feature your work, and I hope 
to be able to include a stress on your field school. Would there be a 
possibility for me to visit your school this summer ? I suppose this 
will depend in part on the time it is scheduled. I am aiming for a 
June 1st submission of the article but could get first hand ideas and 
photographs during June or early July if the school is then in action. 
After July 10th I will probably be in Ecuador searching for additional 
obsidian sources. Do let me know how specific plans for the school 
develop this year. All best wishes as always. 

Cordially yours , 

William J. Mayer- Oakes 
Professor and Chairman 


